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Sewerage and Water Board Stakeholders  
  Meetings For Executive Search 
 
The Sewerage and Water Board has scheduled three informal meetings with a cross section of civic, 
environmental and neighborhood community leaders. 
 
The three sessions are being held to receive comments in regard to the qualifications that should be 
considered in the selection of the Boards next executive director.  The current director, Marcia St. 
Martin, has announced her retirement for December 31, 2013.  She has served in that position since 
August of 2004. 
 
The meetings will be held today only, September 19, 2013, at the Carrollton Water Plant located at 
8800 S. Claiborne Avenue.  The groups are scheduled as follows: 
 

7:30 a.m.  Civic/Business Leaders 
11:30 a.m.  Environmental Group Leaders 
5:30 p.m.   Community/Neighborhood Group Leaders 
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